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January 17, 2023 

Dear Loyal Aerospace and Defense Customers, 

We would like to thank you for your continued loyalty and ongoing business with our company. 

PIC Wire & Cable continues to grow and flourish with your valuable support. 

We would like to inform you that the CertifyNation division of Angelus, which specializes in 

Supplemental Type Certificate (STC) engineering services, will be closing. Since August of 

2022, we have not been accepting new STC engineering service requests. We are now in the 

process of phasing out the STC kitting operations of CertifyNation. It is expected that the 

CertifyNation division will be fully dissolved by June of 2023. 

Our certification team is in the process of achieving PMA certification for the PIC Wire & Cable 

by early summer 2023. Furthermore, PIC Wire & Cable remains dedicated to supplying 

manufacturing services and outstanding interconnect product solutions. 

We thank you for your continued patronage and for being one of our loyal customers. We look 

forward to exceeding your expectations for quality interconnect products and services as PIC 

Wire & Cable. 

Paul C. Dieck 

President 

The Angelus Corporation 

W220 N1051 Springdale Road I Waukesha, WI 53186 

Office: 262-372-5026 Cell: 262-955-4634 
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